
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/21/2016 9:47:54 PM
Subject: Re: Obama’s war on excessive occupational licensing highlights his increasingly 

unfashionable brand of liberalism - Vox

Hey hey, look at that. I'll take all comers to the (occupational) deregulation movement; welcome
 
them with open arms. I believe the Whitehouse released a report on it a couple years ago, although I 
have not read it (been meaning to). Hope we can release a section on it in our Executive budget...
 

David M. Glaccum
 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

> On Jun 21, 2016, at 9:40 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Maybe we agree with Obama on something? 
 
> 
 
> http://www.vox.com/2016/6/20/11963748/obama-occupational-licensing
 
> 
 
> 
 
> Sent from my iPhone
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